
From:  Brandi Orton <BOrton@sbssla.org>

Sent time:  05/22/2020 11:49:20 AM

To:  Nicky Viola <nviola@shelterpartnership.org>; mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Cc:  Ruth Schwartz <rschwartz@shelterpartnership.org>

Subject:  RE: Hollywood Center Support Letter
 

Thank you so much for your support!
 
Best Regards,
Brandi
 
Brandi J. Orton, MSG
Director, Government Relations & Advocacy, St. Barnabas Senior Services
Managing Director, Los Angeles Aging Advocacy Coalition
675 S. Carondelet St.
Los Angeles, CA 90057
C: 626‐321‐7669
 
"Change happens when those who do not usually speak up are heard by those who do not usually listen"‐ John O'brien
 
From: Nicky Viola [mailto:nviola@shelterpartnership.org] 
Sent: Friday, May 22, 2020 11:15 AM
To: mindy.nguyen@lacity.org
Cc: Ruth Schwartz
Subject: Hollywood Center Support Letter
 
Please see the attached letter.
 
Thank you.
 
--

Nicky Viola
Sr. Project Manager
Shelter Partnership, Inc.
520 S. Grand Avenue, Suite 695
Los Angeles, CA  90071
213-943-4584
 


